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To: Tania Jardim
Subject: RE: 561 Christchurch Road, Boscombe, BH1 4AH (M218378)
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Good morning Tania

In respect of this application, I can advise the street drinking and associated ASB is a priority for
Bournemouth East Neighbourhood Police Team, and that this application for a late night off licence
would compound these problems, thereby resulting in greater demand for police and other resources.
As such, I am in the process of mediating proportionate and meaningful conditions to ensure that the
Licensing Objectives of the Prevention of Crime and Disorder, and Public Safety, are promoted by
restricting the ABV of beers/ciders/lagers, in addition to crime prevention measures to include a
member of staff on the premises at all times it is open for licensable activity who is able to access
CCTV.

This condition is needed in order to safeguard both staff and customers in this late night
environment.

I will keep you updated, as I am anticipating a call back from the applicant’s representative today.

Kind regards
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From: Tania Jardim <tania.jardim@bcpcouncil.gov.uk>

Sent: Monday, July 1, 2024 11:16 AM

To: BUSFIELD Louise 8952 <louise.busfield@dorset.pnn.police.uk>; .Licensing <licensing@dorset.pnn.police.uk>
Subject: RE: 561 Christchurch Road, Boscombe, BH1 4AH (M218378)

Importance: High

Hello Louise,
| write further to your representation below.

In the process of writing my report, | noted that it does not really provide a reason why you are
objecting to the application, this was a complete oversight on my part when | accepted it.

| understand it was your intention to mediate conditions, however, as mediation has not yet been
completed, please can you expand on the reason why you believe that the granting of the licence as
applied for would undermine the prevention of crime and disorder and public safety licensing
objectives.

| await hearing from you.



Kind regards

Tania Jardim

Licensing Officer

Housing & Communities
T.01202 817895
tania.jardim@bcpcouncil.gov.uk

bepcouncil.gov.uk
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From: BUSFIELD Louise 8952 <Louise.Busfield@dorset.pnn.police.uk>

Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2024 3:49 PM

To: Tania Jardim <tania.jardim@bcpcouncil.gov.uk>; Dorset Police Licensing <licensing@dorset.pnn.police.uk>;
Klare - Licensing Matters

Subject: FW: 561 Christchurch Road, Boscombe, BH1 4AH (M218378)

Good afternoon Licensing

Further to the above application for a premises licence, please be advised that Dorset Police wishes to
submit a representation, as mediation for appropriate and proportionate conditions is still ongoing.
It is however likely that agreement will be forthcoming in due course.

Kind regards

Louise Busfield 8952
Licensing Officer
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